
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING AND
CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE

The Board of Trustees of St. Petersburg College will hold a public meeting to which all persons are invited, 
commencing at 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, February 23, 2010 at the EpiCenter, 13805 58th Street North, Largo, 
Florida.  (The regular meeting, which was previously scheduled to be held on February 16, 2010, same 
time and location, has been cancelled.)  The meeting will be held for the purpose of considering routine 
business of the College; however, there are no rules being presented for adoption or amendment at this 
meeting.

In the event the Board continues the foregoing meeting and/or in the event of a serious storm, or threat 
thereof, resulting in cancellation of the foregoing meeting, the same shall be held on March 2, 2010 at the 
same time and place and for the same purpose.

A copy of the Agenda may be obtained by writing to the Board of Trustees in care of the Board Clerk, P. O. 
Box 13489, St. Petersburg, Florida, 33733, or calling the Board Clerk at (727) 341-3260.

If any person wishes to appeal a decision made with respect to any matter considered by the Board, he 
or she will need a record of the proceedings.  It is the obligation of such person to ensure that a verbatim 
record of the proceedings is made.  Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes.

Those planning to attend who have a disability and are in need of an auxiliary aid or other accommodation 
are requested to telephone (727) 341-3260 at least seven days before the meeting date so that their needs 
can be accommodated.


